
NOTICE 
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

FOR THE REPLACEMENT OF THE BRIDGE 

CARRYING T.R. 107A (N. 42ND ROAD) OVER SOMONAUK CREEK  

WEDNESDAY 

NOVEMBER 18, 2015 

3 PM TO 5 PM 

NORTHVILLE TOWNSHIP HALL 

2689 N. 45TH ROAD 

(NO FORMAL PRESENTATION) 

The LaSalle County Highway Department in cooperation with Northville Township 
will conduct a public information meeting regarding a study for the improvement of 
T.R. 107A (N. 42nd Road).  The purpose of the meeting will be to present the proposed 
improvements and obtain public input.  The proposed improvement consists of 
replacement of the bridge carrying N. 42nd Road over Somonauk Creek and 
associated approach roadway work tentatively scheduled for the summer of 2017.  
Acquisition of additional right of way is also proposed.  In order to construct the 
improvement, road closures will be utilized.  Traffic will be expected to utilize the 
adjacent roadway network to bypass the construction site while the road closure is in 
effect. 

The meeting will be conducted in an open house format with no formal presentation.  
Project team personnel will be available to receive input, provide information, and 
answer questions.  Exhibits and maps will be available for the public to review.  All 
interested individuals are invited to attend and participate. 


